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1.   Change #1 to the Notice of Race: 

 

The NorCal event scheduled for August 15-16, 2020 is postponed to a future date to be determined. 

 

Planning is underway to conduct the event, tentatively, in late September or October 2020. 

 

An additional change or new Notice of Race will be posted to announce the new dates, when they 

become available, at:   https://www.regattanetwork.com/event/20828 

 

 

 

 

     Stephen Aguilar  

     Event Chair 


